
 

St Joseph’s  

Parents 

Teachers 

Association 

Issue 3 

November 2022 

UPCOMING 

DATES 

 

Winter Disco 

07.12.22 

KS1 5pm till 6pm 

KS2 6.15pm till 7.15pm 

 

Christmas Raffle – 

Tickets on sale soon  

 

 

PTA Newsletter 

 

To keep you all updated on things that 

happen behind the school gates. We will aim 

to send this out every couple of months to 

keep you, the parents updated on things that 

will be happening within the school ran by 

the PTA, like discos, coffee mornings etc. 

 

If you or a company could spare any donations towards our 

events coming up; that would be great. We are always on the 

lookout for crisps, sweets, popcorn, squash, and juice. Please let 

us know. The money we raise is for the children, so we really rely 

on donations to make our events go ahead. 
                                                                                        

Registered Charity: 1114783 

Calling all small 

businesses  

Would you like to display your 

work and details on our 

newsletter? Our newsletter goes 

to all parents and carers within 

the school.  

Get in touch for more details 

friendsofstjosephs-

leicester@outlook.com 

 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Over the next week the children will be 

coming home with 2 books of raffle 

tickets  

THEY ARE £1 PER TICKET. 

We have some great prizes on offer  

1st Prize £100 Cash 

2nd Prize Tassimo Coffee Machine 

3rd Prize LED Neon Light 

4th Prize £50 Balloon Voucher 

Plus lots more up for grabs… 

 

If you do require any more tickets 

please collect from the school office 

WINTER DISCO  

Wednesday 7th December 
 

KS1 5PM-6PM  
 

KS2 6.15PM – 7.15PM  

We also have a special guest 

visiting us too 

 

   

Thank you to all those that came along to 

our first disco of this term.  

Without your help we wouldn’t have been 

able to raise an amazing £438 which will 

go towards the school transport costs.  

Along with the coffee morning we have 

had, up to now we have raised over £500 

for the Children at school. 

Please if you can, help wherever 

possible, with donations and helping at 

events. 
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